
           

St. Paul Preschool Program  
 

Dear Prospective Parents,  

  

Thank you for your interest in our Preschool Program here at St. Paul!   We can’t wait for 

you to meet our preschool teachers and aides. Our teacher for four year-olds is Mrs. 

Allison Berent (Miss Allison), a wonderful Christian teacher who has lots of energy and 

enthusiasm, and does a great job acclimating all our youngest students into their first 

school experience. Our teacher for three-year olds is Mrs. Foor, a caring, creative 

Christian teacher who loves art and science and her students and families.   

 

Our curriculum includes Jesus time with many Bible stories, songs, and prayers, and this 

is the very heart of our program. We provide literacy instruction with a letter of the week 

(including show and tell featuring something beginning with that letter, making an 

alphabet book, great books for read-aloud, learning to write our names and letters, and 

much more), math activities that provide practice with counting, number identification, 

color identification, patterns, calendar, etc.  

  

We also incorporate Science and Social Studies into our curriculum, with activities such 

as planting seeds and setting up a store and an entire town with community workers. 

Many arts and crafts are also part of our week, going along with the theme being 

presented at that time.   

  

We also have field trips, class parties, and events such as Dad's Night Out and Mother's 

Day Tea. We play outside or in our gym each day, as well as learn to be part of a group 

(using our words to work out a problem, listening quietly during circle, and walking in a 

line). We are very busy and we just love our kids and their families! We are so blessed to 

be able to be a part of a Lutheran School where God is our focus.  

  

I hope this helps answer some of your questions. Please feel free to contact me if you 

have anything further to ask. I look forward to talking with you.  

  

We would love to have your son or daughter with us in the fall!   

 

Blessings,  

Ms. Laura Kitzman  

Early Childhood Director  

St. Paul Lutheran School, Northville lkitzman@stpaulnorthville.org   


